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Tel: 020 8399 5344 
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Friday, 20th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 – RESCHEDULED - Grand Avenue Biathlon 

We are pleased to announce the rescheduled date for the Grand Avenue Biathlon! 

Children in Years 3, 4 5 and 6 will take part in this swimming and running event within our school 
grounds. 

Curriculum impact PE - health and fitness 

Where  Grand Avenue within school hours 

When Friday, 27th September 2024  

Cost None 

 

Information The event will consist of running 3 laps of the playground followed by 
one length of the swimming pool. 
 
Swimming costumes will be worn under PE kit, with PE kit being 
removed to complete the swim.  
 
The children will be organised to avoid congestion, setting off in groups 
of 3. 
 
Non-swimmers are welcome to use floats or run the lengths of the pool. 
If your child is concerned about taking part in this event please ask them 
to speak to their class teacher.   

 

Action required Your child will need: 

 swimming kit - in a named bag 

 PE kit including trainers- all labelled clearly with your child’s 
name. 

 

We hope they enjoy their Biathlon which is a fun event in the school calendar. If you have any 
issues or concerns please contact the School Office.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Tagg and Mr Williams, PE Co-ordinators     
Mr Higgins, Swim Teacher                                                                     
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